Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:29 AM

To: Miro, Alena

Cc: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Pipeline Release Notification 4/29/2018
Alena,

Please submit the C-141 to the following email address: EMNRD-OCD-Districtlspills@state.nm.us Thanks.

Jim Griswold

Environmental Bureau Chief

Oil Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505.476.3465

email: jim.griswold@state.nm.us

From: Miro, Alena <ammiro@eprod.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 10:23 AM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>

Cc: Reinermann, Paul <PSREINERMANN@eprod.com>; Piech, Michelle <mbpiech@eprod.com>
Subject: [EXT] Pipeline Release Notification 4/29/2018

Mr. Griswold,

Please be advised that a pipeline release occurred due to line strike by a third party on April 29th at approximately 12:20
pm on Enterprise Line Pipeline ROW #1009 at GPS location N32.445141/W-103.57166.

The preliminary assessment of the release estimated of 10 bbls of pipeline liquids and 2.4 MMscf of gas were released
due to the line strike and 511 Mscf of gas was release due to a controlled blowdown of the pipeline to facilitate repairs.

Please find the below additional information as required by NMAC 19.15.29.10.A(1):
OGRID: 241602

Contact Name: Alena Miro

Contact Telephone: 575-528-6802

Contact Email: ammiro@eprod.com

Contact Mailing Address: PO Box 4324, Houston, TX 77210
Unit Letter: P

Section: 28

Township: 21S

Range: 33E

County: Lea

Surface Owner: State of New Mexico

This email contains the information needed to meet immediate notification requirements of NMAC Section 19.



The source of the release has been stopped, impacted areas have been secured to protect human health and the
environment, released materials have been contained via the use of berms / dikes and all free liquids and recoverable
material has been removed and managed appropriately.

State of New Mexico officials have been notified and a formal C-141 form will be forward to your office shortly.
Please let me know if you have any questions pertaining to this event.

Thank you,

Alena Miro

Senior Environmental Engineer

Enterprise Products
575-628-6802

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and purpose. If you are not
the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message.



